

Oasis Academy Temple

Smedley Lane Cheetham Manchester M8 8SA

Telephone: (0161) 205 1932

Fax: (0161) 205 1047

E-mail: admin@oasistemple.org

Ms. S. Talib. Principal. BA (Hons) QTS Med NPQH

5th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

We have been reviewing our end of day procedures and are implementing some changes, which will improve the exiting at the end of the school day.

Just a reminder for all parents that children should only be collected by named adults with prior arrangmement with the classteacher so if there any changes to who you are authorising to collect your child we **must** have 24 hours notice and a slip completed which you can get either from the teacher or the school office.

We would also like to remind you that the school day ends for Nursery and Reception at 3.10pm, for Years 1 and 2 at 3.15pm and Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 at 3.20pm.

If you are late for your child please see new collection points

- Nursery and Reception from the Nursery double door at 3.20pm with reasons for lateness
- Years 1 and 2 from the dining hall at 3.25pm with reasons for lateness
- Years 3,4,5 and 6 from the large hall at 3.30pm with reasons for lateness

If you arrive after the times above you will need to come to the main office please.

We would also like to ask your for your support to keep all pupils safe, by not parking on the double yellow lines when you are dropping off or collecting your child. This is both resulting in a lot of complaints from residents and causing a lot of congestion leading to very dangerous driving, which is putting all children at risk.

Mr Simpson and Mrs Crew













